
From: Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
To: GaryClary@schouse.govGaryClary@schouse.gov
CC: CharlesAppleby@schouse.govCharlesAppleby@schouse.gov

Jennifer L. Dobson (JenniferDobson@schouse.gov)JenniferDobson@schouse.gov
Date: 1/5/2016 6:50:55 PM

Subject: SCDSS Response to Ad Hoc Committee Letter Dated Dec. 14, 2015
Attachments: Jan. 5 Response - Ad Hoc Committee.pdf

Representative Clary,
I hope that you and your family had a wonderful holiday season. Attached please find the Department of Social 
Services' response to the request for information dated December 14, 2015. If you have any additional questions 
regarding this matter, please give me a call at the number below or on my cell phone at (803) 603-1223.

All the best,
Karen

Karen Luchka Wingo
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs 
South Carolina Department of Social Services 
1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Office Phone: (803) 898-8030 
Email: karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov 
www.dss.sc.gov

Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, or is otherwise 
privileged or confidential. This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you 
are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or 
state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by telephone and delete this message

mailto:Wingo,%2520Karen%2520%253CKaren.Wingo@dss.sc.gov%253E
mailto:GaryClary@schouse.gov
mailto:CharlesAppleby@schouse.gov
mailto:JenniferDobson@schouse.gov
mailto:karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov
http://Website:%2520www.dss.sc.gov

